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[bookmark: _GoBack]Ms. Layla Letson, Resource Supervisor for the Chambers County Department of Human Resources (DHR) provided the Jul. 16, 2019 weekly presentation to the Rotary Club of LaFayette, Alabama.  Her presentation covered the need for Foster Families in the Chambers County, Alabama area.  She addresses who needs Foster Family support, why the support is needed, and what criteria Foster Families must meet.
